
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 5/1 7:00-9:00 pm 

Lincoln Hall Room 1090 
 

• Pre-Health major? 

• Looking for patient interaction in a hospital setting? 

• Interested in virtual reality technology and its uses in 

therapy? 

Stop by to learn about the use of virtual reality as a form of therapy for 

hospital patients. Attendees will learn about the partnership between 

Division of Disability Resources & Educational Services (DRES) and 

Carle Foundation Hospital, and will also learn about how to become a 

volunteer for this cutting-edge project. At the conclusion of the 

informational session, a demonstration will be performed, and attendees 

will have the opportunity to try the virtual reality technology. 


